
Notice of Hearing  in Writing  
January 12, 2018 Ref.2017-H-112  

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing  in writing  in February  
2018 to consider  an application from  Canadian Light  Source Inc. (CLSI) requesting approval  
for  a change to the licensing basis for  its Class  IB  synchrotron facility, located on the  
University of Saskatchewan campus in Saskatoon, SK. CLSI operates its synchrotron facility  
in accordance with its Class  IB  Particle Accelerator Operating  Licence.  

The current  licence au thorizes  CLSI  to operate the  facility in the standard mode of operation.  
CLSI has requested  Commission approval to implement a continuous electron top-up mode  of 
operation.   

Pursuant to rule 3 of the  Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission Rules of Procedure (the 
Rules), the Commission has decided to vary the Rules in order to ensure that this hearing is  
dealt with as informally and expeditiously as the  circumstances  and the considerations of  
fairness permit. The Commission will consider written submissions from  CLSI and CNSC  
staff. A panel of the Commission will then deliberate and render  a decision on CLSI’s  
application.   

The hearing submissions are not available on the  CNSC website and must be requested 
through the Secretariat at the coordinates below.   

Following the deliberations and Commission  decision on this matter, a  Record of Decision  
will be published on the  CNSC website  at nuclearsafety.gc.ca an d  made available on request. 

For  further information, please contact: 

Senior Tribunal Officer,  Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B  
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9  
Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284  
Fax: 613-995-5086 
Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca  
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